VICTOR VALLEY TRANSIT AUTHORITY
RIDERS ALERT 07 - 14

ROUTE 21
Second Bus for Serrano High

School Run Eliminated
Effective Monday, March 3™, 2014

Effective Monday, March 3™, due to lack of
ridership, the second bus for the Serrano High
School run will be eliminated. All students will be
required to catch the first bus as it will be the
only bus.

If you have any questions you can call our
Routing and Scheduling Dept. at (760) 948-3030.

AUTHORIZED BY:

Kevin Kan( Executive Director




